
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Patients and Families: 

 

With mixed emotions, I announce my retirement on May 1st, 2023.  I have had a long and varied 

career with numerous awards and honors.   My most tremendous honor is the trust that you have 

bestowed on me to provide your medical care.  Thank you. 

 

The patients of Eastern Washington will continue to receive superb care from Dr. Trever Burnett, 

who will be working full-time in the Richland office.  Dr. Burnett has been with Northwest Asthma 

and Allergy Center for 10 years and is a knowledgeable, kind, and caring physician.  I have complete 

confidence in his ability to provide your ongoing care.  Additionally, the collective knowledge of our 

physicians is available through telemedicine visits.    

 

Dr. Burnett will continue to be supported by Richland's excellent front desk and nursing staff.   Kelly, 

Debi, and Andrea have worked with me for 20 years.  Marci, Jacqui, Patti, and Maria are also 

excellent.  Their dedication has contributed to the successful delivery of care to our patients. 

 

I thank you for your trust for the last 20 years. 

 

May you be blessed in all your days, 

 

 

John Walker, MD 

LTC, USA (Retd) 

 


